
Notice of Resource Recovery Rate Change 
 
 
The San Marcos City Council is considering an Ordinance that will increase Resource Recovery 
rates for single family solid waste, recycling and green waste curbside service; multi‐family 
recycling; and other programs related to solid waste service and landfill diversion. A public 
hearing of the Ordinance will be on September 4, 2018. Required readings will take place during 
the City Council meetings of September 4, 2018 and September 18, 2018. If approved, the rate 
increases will apply to all bill dates on or after October 1st.The proposed rate increase is listed 
below and applies to all City of San Marcos Resource Recovery utility customers. 
 

 

 
*Rate includes: 65‐gal trash cart, 96‐gal recycling cart, 96‐gal green waste cart, Green Guy 
Recycling services, Household Hazardous Waste drop off, brush drop off, downtown 
trash/recycling public container service, City special events trash, and community clean ups 
 
**Rate includes: 96‐gal trash cart, 96‐gal recycling cart, 96‐gal green waste cart, Green Guy 
Recycling services, Household Hazardous Waste drop off, brush drop off, downtown 
trash/recycling public container service, City special events trash, and community clean ups 
 
***Rate includes: on‐site recycling, Green Guy Recycling services, Household Hazardous Waste 
drop off, downtown trash/recycling public container service, City special events trash, and 
community clean ups 


